
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                        APRIL 25, 2017 
 

GREAT WEATHER BRINGS OUT MANY FOR 
THE 6th ANNUAL DOCUMENT SHREDDING DAY 

 

 
Pictured is Mayor Thomas P. Schneider, Ward 4 Councilman Jeff Caputa, city staff and workers  
from Cintas that were on hand to assist with the event 

 
The 6th Annual Florissant Resident Document Shredding Day was held on Saturday, April 22nd at St. 
Ferdinand Park- rear parking lot from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon.  All information was destroyed upon 
delivery in a manner to which it cannot be recognized or recreated. All paper will then be recycled.  It 
was estimated that over 26,000 pounds of paper shredded!  
 
A special thank you to Cintas Document Management Company for professionally shredding the 
information and to Meridian Waste Services for donating the cardboard recycles dumpsters. 
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